
 

November 16, 2014 
 
 
Dear Professor Barnett: 
 
I am writing to extend my congratulations on the acceptance of your manuscript 
entitled “Hope: a new approach to understanding structural factors in HIV 
acquisition” to be published in Global Public Health.  
 
We are extremely pleased to have an article of such quality as it will truly set the 
bar for all future submissions.   
 
 
Warm regards, 
 

 
 
Richard Parker 
Editor-in-Chief 
 


